Past Due Policy
1.Billing
It is expected that members of the team keep up-to-date with their financial obligations.  Statements are sent via email on the first of each month to all actively registered families.

Fees are considered overdue if not received by the fifth of each month regardless of whether or not an invoice has been received.  If dues have not been received by the 10th of the month, a late fee of $25 will be charged.  After 60 days past due, swimmers will not be allowed to participate until fees are current or financial arrangements have been made.

2.Collections
· If an account has a balance that is 30 days overdue, a written notice will be given to the family

· If an account is 60 days overdue, a second written notice will be given with notice of impending collections and the swimmer(s) will not be able to practice or attend meets. The account must be made current or a payment plan must be arranged between the member family and the BSC Board of Directors prior to reinstatement.  If the member family does not adopt or adhere to one of these options, BSC will issue a claim for team charges, and BSC membership will be terminated.

In cases of financial hardship, families are encouraged to proactively discuss their circumstances and payment arrangements with the Treasurer or Board member.  The Board may then review any extenuating circumstance and render a decision regarding payment plans and participation of swimmers.  It is the philosophy of the Barracuda Swim Club that each family, regardless of financial circumstances, contribute some amount as a good-faith gesture toward the financial operation of the team.

If a child qualifies for the Federal Free or Reduced School Lunch Program, significant discounts in both USA Swimming and BSC fees are available.  See our Scholarship Policy or contact a coach or the Treasurer for details.

